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Guilford College Natural

Foods Buying Collective DRUG ACTION

HERE & THERE

John Marginot

The Guilford College
Natural Foods Buying Col-
lective is now function-
ing. The collective was
formed in response to a
growing concern and need
of the college community.
Food prices are out of
control, weekly grocery
bills are becoming op-
pressive for the average
family. We are getting
continually lower returns
on our dollars both in
quantity and nutritional
value. In response to the
food situation more and
more people are turning
back to natural foods
(whole grains & dried beans
etc.) for low cost high
nutrition meals. As a non-
profit organization the
collective is able to make
a wide variety of natural
foods available to members
at a considerable reduction
in price. At the same time
we are able to maintain a
high quality level in all
items.

The collective is oper-
ating out of a storage room
located in the basement of
Mary Hobbs Hall (thanks to
the Hobbs women). The
working structure is co-
operative. All members
will be required to contri-
bute a couple hours of
labor each month or two as
needed. A membership fee
becomes necessary as we
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A Statement Adopted by the
Faculty Expressing Concern
Over the Use of Drugs on
Campus

The Faculty of Guilford
College is concerned that
there have been instances
of improper and/or unlawful
use of drugs on campus.
The Faculty is concerned
with creating a community
that provides for the prac-
tice of individual freedom
and a community free from

any influence or thing de-
structive of the best with-
in the individual or the
best within the group. We

hold that the improper use
of drugs is destructive.

We are further concerned
that some students fail to
understand or casually dis-
regard the serious conse-
quences of excessive or un-
lawful use of drugs. All
persons must clearly under-
stand that the College is

not a sanctuary from the
law.
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| Writers' Meeting

| Guilfordian Office, Monday 3:00 P.M. |
| Cox 223. All interested in writine j
| are urged to come.
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FEDERAL COURT ASKED TO
DECLARE POT LAWS UNCONSTI-
TUTIONAL

(CPS) ?A civil suit chal-
lenging the constitution-
ality of the nation's mar-
ijuana laws was filed Octo-
ber 10 in Federal Court in
Washington, D.C.

Brought by the National
Organization for the Reform
of Marijuana Laws (NORML),
a Washington-based non-pro-
fit public interest group,
the suit will be argued by
former US Attorney General

Ramsey Clark, a member of
NORML's Advisory Board.

The court is being asked
by NORML's suit to declare
that laws prohibiting the
private possession and use
of marijuana violate an in-
dividual's right of privacv
and other express guarantees
of the US Constitution.

Additionally named as a
plaintiff in the suit is a
class of persons consisting

of all present adult users
of marijuana in the Dis-
trict of Columbia, estimated
in the complaint to number
40,000 persons.
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